
Marjen44 (Thu, 23 Aug at 4:47 PM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Hello Tabatha, 
  

I have reviewed the attached complaint. It is my opinion that I have not violated RCW 42.17A in any way 
and even if the facts alleged were true there would be no violation of this statue that I had committed 
(In my humble opinion) If you disagree, please let me know, and I will provide a response. Thank you for 
your time 

  

Sincerely, 
Marlyn Jensen 
  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13020126253

